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Subject:
Frontex headquarters agreement

Only yesterday a further 400 migrants perished in the Mediterranean trying to reach our shores. We are all very keen to hear the great declarations of the European Council on the subject of immigration.
However, 2015 marks the 10th anniversary of Frontex, which is headquartered in Warsaw, Poland. To date the European Parliament has not been informed of any kind of agreement being signed between Frontex and Poland.
Can the Commission explain to what extent Poland has fulfilled its obligations in accordance with Article 15a of the Frontex Regulation (headquarters agreement), and more specifically by what means does it provide the best possible conditions to ensure the proper functioning of the Agency?
Without the proper resources being made available to Frontex, the Mediterranean will remain a maritime graveyard.
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